
   
 
 
23rd May 2025   
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a fantastic final week to end this half term! The continued sunny weather has been a 
real treat and allowed us to make the most of our wonderful outdoor spaces for learning 
and play. 
 
We began the week on an inspiring note with a visit from Nell, an 
architect, who worked with Red Oaks on Monday. The children learned 
all about technical drawing and what it takes to be an architect—it was a 
brilliant session that really sparked their creativity and curiosity. 

 
On Tuesday, Bur Oaks had a fabulous time diving into the world of the 
LEGO League. They explored building and coding with LEGO, and 
rounded off the day with a fantastic assembly to share their learning. A 
huge thank you to Mr Slater for organising such a memorable day—
we’re excited about future opportunities with the LEGO League! 

 
Meanwhile, Mrs Morgan and Mrs Glanville-Thomas have been out and about this week 
visiting preschools and meeting some of the children who will be joining our Acorns class in 
September. We’re already looking forward to welcoming our newest Chacewater learners! 
 
Young Oaks had a very special afternoon on Wednesday when they visited the church to 
take part in a ‘Creation Care’ workshop. Their behaviour was impeccable and they were true 
ambassadors for the school—well done, Young Oaks! 

 
And finally, our Mighty Oaks (Year 6) took to the streets on Thursday for a 
traffic survey, investigating the morning traffic flow through Chacewater. It 
was an eye-opening experience that linked beautifully with their work in 
geography and citizenship. 
 

As always, a busy and exciting week here at Chacewater! 
 
We wish all our families a wonderful half term break, and we look forward to seeing 
everyone back in school next week for what promises to be a jam-packed final half term of 
the year. 
 

 
 
Mr Hick  



Sports Day - 16th June 

 

   

 

Monday 16th June Sports day 

KS2: 9.30 – 11.45am       EYFS & KS1: 1.15 – 3pm 

 

All children to wear P.E kit to school on this day.  Please ensure your child also brings a hat, 

suncream and plenty to drink. The children will remain the responsibility of the school staff 

throughout the event and spectators are asked to remain in the spectators areas marked 

out.  

 

Please do come along to watch, support and enjoy the day. You may wish to bring fold out 

chairs or picnic rugs to sit on.  Our brilliant PTA will be selling refreshments including: bacon 

baps (in the morning), hot dogs (in the afternoon), cakes, teas, coffees and a selection of 

soft drinks.  

 

 



Parent/Carer Survey 

Help Us Celebrate Success – Annual Parent/Carer Survey 

We’re incredibly proud of the progress our school community has made, 

including a successful OFSTED — and your support has been a big part of that 

success! Now, we’d love to hear what you think is going well and where we 

can continue to grow together. 

Our annual parent/carer survey is a great opportunity to share your positive experiences 

and highlight what’s working for your child. Your feedback not only helps us recognise our 

strengths, but also ensures we keep building on them for an even better year ahead. 

Please take a few minutes to complete the survey – your voice matters, and we’re excited to 

hear from you! 

Complete Survey HERE 

Thank you for being such an important part of our school family! 

 

September 2025 

We are now in a position where we are able to confirm our teaching team for September. 

Class Teacher (s) 

Acorns (R) Mrs Morgan and Mrs Glanville-Thomas 

Seedlings (Y1) Miss Barnes 

Buds (Y2) Miss O’Callaghan 

Young Oaks (Y3) Miss Hoare and Mrs Eastham 

Bur Oaks (Y4) Mr Wilson 

Red Oaks (Y5) Mrs James and Mrs Law 

Mighty Oaks (Y6) Miss Laskowski 

 

 

Swimming – Mighty Oaks 

We are really pleased that we will be able to take our Y6 children (Mighty 

Oaks) swimming over a two-week block – week beginning 2nd June and 9th 

June . The children will swim every afternoon at Truro Leisure Centre and will 

be taught by trained swimming instructors. We will travel by coach each day 

and hope that parents/carers will be able contribute towards the cost of transport through 

ParentPay. 

The children will need a swimming hat, goggles and a towel for these sessions. 

 

 

https://forms.gle/7nmnCY16fNcdAoRi7


Summer Term 2 

We look forward to welcoming back everyone for our final half term on Monday 2nd June. 

The last day of term will be Tuesday 22nd July at 1pm – please not that there will be no 

Chatterbox on this day. 

 

Hatchbox Photography – Deadline for ordering photos to school is 

1st June 2025. 

 
 

 

 

  



 
 
 
 

Dates For Your Diary  

23.5.25 Last Day of Term 

2.6.25 Return to school 

2.6.25 Y6 Swimming Block Begins 

16.6.25 Sports Day – NEW DATE (KS2 am and KS1 pm) 

18.6.25 Year 6 Camp 

1.7.25 – 2.7.25 RLS Induction Days and Moving Up Days 

1.7.25 – 2.7.25 New EYFS Stay and Play Sessions  

17.7.25 Y5 & Y6 Summer Show (afternoon and evening) 

21.7.25 Y6 Leavers Assembly 

21.7.25 DISCO! 

22.7.25 Last Day of term – 1pm finish (no Chatterbox) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ACORNS Ayla & Alfie H 

SEEDLINGS Emilia & Joseph 

BUDS Daxon & Lacey 

YOUNG OAKS Sienna & James 

BUR OAKS Lewis & Neo 

RED OAKS April & Benny 

MIGHTY OAKS Poppy & Noah 

 

GOLDEN AWARD WINNERS 



 
 
 

 

 

 

Term Dates 2025/26 

  



 

 



 



  



 

 


